
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF NOVEMBER 28, 2022 
 
 
THEME:  We finished working on our unit based on the story From 
Head to Toe. We also began working on our Christmas theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter H this week. We 
reviewed color and shape matching, as well as counting with one to one 
correspondence. We also worked on fine motor skills and sorting skills. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made houses for the letter H and we 
made December placemats. We are looking forward to our in-school 
music program on Wednesday and our photos with Santa! We will be 
doing some fun activities with Mrs. Z and completing the letter H page in 
our letter book.  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will begin working on our unit 
based on the story The Gingerbread Man by Karen Schmidt. We will 
continue working on our Christmas theme and introduce the letter I.  
 
PARENT INVOLVEMENT:  Parents will be invited into school on 
Monday, December 12 for our Gingerbread House event. AM students 
will attend their normal hours, with parents joining us at 10:00AM. The 
students always have a wonderful time decorating (and eating) their 
houses! More details will be sent home this week. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Wednesday, November 30 – EC/PreK Music presentation – this 
event is for the students only during the regular school day! 

 Wednesday, November 30 – Pictures with Santa – Permission slips 
must be turned in to have a picture taken. 

 Monday, December 12 – Parent Involvement: Gingerbread Houses 
– more details to follow 

 Wednesday, December 21 – No Early Childhood classes 

 Thursday, December 22-Friday, January 6 – Winter Break 

 Monday, January 9 – Classes resume 

 Monday, January 16 – No school – Martin Luther King Jr Day 

 


